
1

Lynne Baldwin

From: Neil Whitton

Sent: 20 July 2022 09:23

To: Rebekah Morgan

Cc: DC Support

Subject: 22/01945/REM - Land Adj To Promised Land Farm, Wendlebury Road, Chesterton, 

Oxfordshire

Environmental Protection has the following  response to this application as presented:

Noise: No comments (dealt with at outline)

Contaminated Land: No comments (dealt with at outline)

Air Quality: I'm pleased to see the provision of EV charging spaces and have no further comments

Odour: No comments (dealt with at outline)

Light: No comments (dealt with at outline)

If you wish to deviate from the suggested conditions then this should be discussed with the officer making these 
comments to ensure the meaning of the condition remains and that the condition is enforceable and reasonable.

Kind Regards

Neil Whitton BSC, MCIEH
Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Health and Licensing
Cherwell District Council
Tel - 01295 221623
Email - Neil.Whitton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil

Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.
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